
From:  Archambault, Rene

Sent time:  06/11/2022 11:32:29 AM

To:  dawna@galanorthtexas.org

Subject:  Re: Gay & Lesbian Alliance of North Texas PRIDE Happy Hour
 

Hello Dawna,

Thank you for your email. Please know that I’ve been an LGBTQ+ ally through my work at SMU for almost 20 years and I will
continue to advocate for ALL students, teachers, and staff in my role as a Trustee on FISD’s school board. Unfortunately, I am out
of town on the 16th for required school board training or I would have been honored to join you all. I appreciate the invitation and
wish you a fantastic event.  

Warm Regards, 
René Archambault 

On Jun 10, 2022, at 7:39 PM, dawna@galanorthtexas.org wrote:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Dear Trustee Archambault,
 
On behalf of the Gay & Lesbian Alliance of North Texas (GALA), I would like to thank you for your service to Frisco
ISD. We find ourselves in unprecedented times, making your already complex job more challenging. The
consummate fight to create a safe and thriving learning environment for all is what bonds our paths. We can find
solid solutions that benefit all students, faculty, and staff through thoughtful dialogue and collaborative action.
 
For nearly two decades, GALA has worked to develop relationships with our local city councils, District Boards,
College Board, police departments, chambers of commerce, churches, and corporations, as well as other entities
invested in supporting inclusion and diversity. We strive to provide education and current information on the
LGBTQ+ community and serve as a resource when issues arise. We have taken some time during the COVID
pandemic to step back and reassess the priorities for our organization: community, advocacy, and education. We
emerge fully charged to affect positive change.
 
GALA is pleased to be back post‐COVID to provide our community with an opportunity to come together and
celebrate all of the significant gains we have accomplished while reminding ourselves that the fight is not over;
we must continue to advocate for equality while defending the rights we have gained.
 
Our Pride celebration will be held on the rooftop of Urban Rio in downtown Plano on Thursday, June 16, from
5:30pm to 8:00pm. We would be honored if you would attend so we may reacquaint ourselves or meet for the first
time.
 
If you plan on attending, please let us know so we can make up a name tag for you. Also, your first drink is on us!
Come out and meet your LGBTQ+ neighbors. Let’s start the conversation now! We look forward to connecting with
you on our journey to ensure the continuity of the safe, thriving community we call home.
 
 
Sincerely,
 

Dawna Hubert
 

President
 



From:  Ponangi, Gopal

Sent time:  06/12/2022 08:03:41 PM

To:  dawna@galanorthtexas.org

Subject:  RE: Gay & Lesbian Alliance of North Texas PRIDE Happy Hour
 

Hello Dawna

Thank you so much for your email and the invite

I will be traveling this week to San Antonio to attend Summer Learning Institute hosted by Texas Association of School Boards
(TASB). I will me missing the event on 16th June. Please include me in your future events and I will be glad to attend as per the
availability

Wishing you all a great celebration !!

 

Regadrs

 

Gopal Ponangi
Frisco ISD
Board of Trustees Place 1 
214 868 7538
ponangig@friscoisd.org

 
 

From: dawna@galanorthtexas.org <dawna@galanorthtexas.org> 
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 7:43 PM
To: Ponangi, Gopal <ponangig@friscoisd.org>
Subject: Gay & Lesbian Alliance of North Texas PRIDE Happy Hour
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

 

 
Dear Trustee Ponangi,
 
On behalf of the Gay & Lesbian Alliance of North Texas (GALA), I would like to thank you for your service to Frisco ISD. We find
ourselves in unprecedented times, making your already complex job more challenging. The consummate fight to create a safe
and thriving learning environment for all is what bonds our paths. We can find solid solutions that benefit all students, faculty,
and staff through thoughtful dialogue and collaborative action.
 
For nearly two decades, GALA has worked to develop relationships with our local city councils, District Boards, College Board,
police departments, chambers of commerce, churches, and corporations, as well as other entities invested in supporting
inclusion and diversity. We strive to provide education and current information on the LGBTQ+ community and serve as a
resource when issues arise. We have taken some time during the COVID pandemic to step back and reassess the priorities for
our organization: community, advocacy, and education. We emerge fully charged to affect positive change.
 
GALA is pleased to be back post‐COVID to provide our community with an opportunity to come together and celebrate all of
the significant gains we have accomplished while reminding ourselves that the fight is not over; we must continue to advocate
for equality while defending the rights we have gained.
 
Our Pride celebration will be held on the rooftop of Urban Rio in downtown Plano on Thursday, June 16, from 5:30pm to
8:00pm. We would be honored if you would attend so we may reacquaint ourselves or meet for the first time.
 
If you plan on attending, please let us know so we can make up a name tag for you. Also, your first drink is on us! Come out and
meet your LGBTQ+ neighbors. Let’s start the conversation now! We look forward to connecting with you on our journey to
ensure the continuity of the safe, thriving community we call home.
 
Sincerely,
 

Dawna Hubert
 



President
 



From:  Ponangi, Gopal

Sent time:  06/13/2022 02:59:07 PM

To:  dawna <dawna@galanorthtexas.org>

Subject:  RE: Gay & Lesbian Alliance of North Texas PRIDE Happy Hour
 

Thank you Dawna !!
 
Regards
 

Gopal Ponangi
Frisco ISD
Board of Trustees Place 1 
214 868 7538
ponangig@friscoisd.org

 
 

From: dawna <dawna@galanorthtexas.org> 
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 11:25 AM
To: Ponangi, Gopal <ponangig@friscoisd.org>
Subject: RE: Gay & Lesbian Alliance of North Texas PRIDE Happy Hour
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

 
Trustee Ponangi ‐
 
I hope you enjoy your previous engagement. We will be missing many school folks who will be at TASB, but I know you will all
be sharing and learning ideas to better serve our students. Thank you for that! 
 
Remember, GALA is always here to answer any questions you may have and serve as a resource on LGBTQ+ issues. 
 
Have a fantastic summer. 
 
Dawna
 
 
 
Sent from my T‐Mobile 5G Device
 
 
‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ Original message ‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐
From: "Ponangi, Gopal" <ponangig@friscoisd.org>
Date: 6/12/22 8:03 PM (GMT‐06:00)
To: dawna@galanorthtexas.org
Subject: RE: Gay & Lesbian Alliance of North Texas PRIDE Happy Hour
 
Hello Dawna
Thank you so much for your email and the invite
I will be traveling this week to San Antonio to attend Summer Learning Institute hosted by Texas Association of School Boards
(TASB). I will me missing the event on 16th June. Please include me in your future events and I will be glad to attend as per the
availability
Wishing you all a great celebration !!
 
Regadrs
 

Gopal Ponangi
Frisco ISD
Board of Trustees Place 1 
214 868 7538
ponangig@friscoisd.org

 
 

From: dawna@galanorthtexas.org <dawna@galanorthtexas.org> 
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2022 7:43 PM
To: Ponangi, Gopal <ponangig@friscoisd.org>
Subject: Gay & Lesbian Alliance of North Texas PRIDE Happy Hour
 



CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

 

 
Dear Trustee Ponangi,
 
On behalf of the Gay & Lesbian Alliance of North Texas (GALA), I would like to thank you for your service to Frisco ISD. We find
ourselves in unprecedented times, making your already complex job more challenging. The consummate fight to create a safe
and thriving learning environment for all is what bonds our paths. We can find solid solutions that benefit all students, faculty,
and staff through thoughtful dialogue and collaborative action.
 
For nearly two decades, GALA has worked to develop relationships with our local city councils, District Boards, College Board,
police departments, chambers of commerce, churches, and corporations, as well as other entities invested in supporting
inclusion and diversity. We strive to provide education and current information on the LGBTQ+ community and serve as a
resource when issues arise. We have taken some time during the COVID pandemic to step back and reassess the priorities for
our organization: community, advocacy, and education. We emerge fully charged to affect positive change.
 
GALA is pleased to be back post‐COVID to provide our community with an opportunity to come together and celebrate all of
the significant gains we have accomplished while reminding ourselves that the fight is not over; we must continue to advocate
for equality while defending the rights we have gained.
 
Our Pride celebration will be held on the rooftop of Urban Rio in downtown Plano on Thursday, June 16, from 5:30pm to
8:00pm. We would be honored if you would attend so we may reacquaint ourselves or meet for the first time.
 
If you plan on attending, please let us know so we can make up a name tag for you. Also, your first drink is on us! Come out and
meet your LGBTQ+ neighbors. Let’s start the conversation now! We look forward to connecting with you on our journey to
ensure the continuity of the safe, thriving community we call home.
 
Sincerely,
 

Dawna Hubert
 

President
 




